From: Wilsoncape@aol.com [mailto:Wilsoncape@aol.com] 
Sent: Saturday, August 18, 2007 10:38 AM
To: cetm@maine.rr.com
Cc: robert.malley@capeelizabeth.org; dp.chase@verizon.net
Subject: FWAC - Obama rally

Bob left me a message late Friday that you needed something written from the FWAC on the Obama rally to forward to the Town Council for approval. I have been unable to reach Dan Chase (Secretary) to see what that actual wording in the minutes will be, so I'm doing this from my notes and memory.

 

On a 5-1 vote, FWAC approved a political rally for Senator Barack Obama on 9/25/07 from 5:30P to 6:15P  subject to the following requirements.

    -Due to the limited details being available, the Maine for Obama Committee must designate a local

    Coordinator to work out the logistics and requirements with Bob Malley and Neil Williams.

    -Time frame: start set-up at 1:00P and breakdown and clean-up completed by 8:00P

    -If the event committee is unable or unwilling to meet any of Bob's or Neil's requirements, the approval

    for the event will be withdrawn.

    -The event organizers will be responsible for all costs related to the event, and will reimburse

    the town for any expenses (Public Safety, Public Works, etc) incurred within 30 days of receipt of 

    an itemized invoice.

    -All activities, other than parking, will be limited to the parade field by the bleachers.

    -The Park will not be closed to the public during the event.

    -It is intended that the event will be concluded prior to darkness.

    -Approval of the event is not considered an endorsement of the candidate.

 

Hope this is what you need. If not, let me know. As I may not be home and have access to e-mail over the weekend, it would be best to call my cell phone (632-7940).

 

Chuck Wilson

